Sent to all Members

January 28, 2024

Dear {%FName%},

This is a Rotary Foundation Minute provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris Society Coordinator Roger Utnehmer. Please share with club members at weekly meetings and post on social media and in club newsletters.
Also, please consider having a Paul Harris Society Wine and Cheese Reception in our area. Your PHS coordinator and Past District Governors Tom Guyette and Tom Friese will be happy to attend and offer SHORT remarks about the value of supporting The Rotary Foundation.
===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.
The best way for you to support The Rotary Foundation might not necessarily be donating money.

Circumstances may not allow everyone to give to the Foundation. Yet, there is another significant way to say “yes” to Rotary, support The Foundation and make a valued contribution.

That alternative to a financial donation is service. If you were to serve as a district committee chair, a co-chair, club leader or any of many positions that support club membership such as The Rotary Foundation and Public Image Committees you would make an important impact on Rotary growth.

Consider stepping up to become an assistant governor, serve on the public image team, volunteer to join our membership committee or be a Polio Plus Coordinator.

That is a contribution that can be as valuable as money.  And Rotary will always respect that circumstances may not make practical financial donations right now.  That’s why time is as valuable a contribution as money for many.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.


Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  
